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Welcome New Residents: 

Chris Bristow, Weston 132 

Shirley Ewen, McK 304 

Carol Frederick, McK 104 

Dan O’Neill, Weston 138 

Lois Voyles, McK 108 



Happy New Year Asbury Family! 

 2022 is soon to be behind us and we’re all grateful to start a new 

2023! 

CONGRATULATIONS AND THANK YOU! We are honored to receive the 

2022 Best of the Best Awards for Best Senior Living Community and 

Best Assisted Living. We’d like to thank our residents, families, employees, and 

surrounding community for selecting us as their top choice year after year. We are 

very proud!!! 

 HAPPY NATIONAL ACTIVITIES WEEK on January 23 - 27 to our 

outstanding and extremely talented  Activities Department. The theme for Activi-

ties Week is “Adventure Awaits.” How appropriate as our entire team enthusiasti-

cally plans each day and we wait for the adventures ahead. We are excited and 

honored to recognize Gail Stucker, Director of Asbury Village Community Life; 

Georgiann Ursch, Weston Activity Coordinator; Susan Leonard, Weston Activity 

Assistant; Mary Springman, Community Life Activity Assistant; Don Cannedy, 

CLS Transportation; Terri Roth, Transportation/CLS Assistant. This dynamic de-

partment has brought creativity, fun, and love to our Asbury Village. We look for-

ward to celebrating and recognizing our team during the last week in January! 

 Thank you for your generosity and expressions of gratitude with 

the wonderful Christmas Gifts that you gave to our employees this 

year. We hope that you’ve seen the expressions of appreciation posted in the lob-

bies of Weston, Wiseman-Pollock and McKendree. You have blessed us in many 

ways and the employees especially appreciate this expression of gratitude during 

this Christmas season. It is an honor and privilege to serve you. 

 

Anita’s Ad-libs 
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 Finally, I want to thank you once again for your confidence in us as we close 

2022 and appreciate your continued confidence in us as we prepare to enter a new 

year. I leave you with a brief prayer that I’ve shared previously…. 

 

 “Dear God, thank you that you make all things new. Thank you for 
all that you’ve allowed into our lives this past year, the good along with 
the hard things, which have reminded us how much we need you and re-
ly on your presence filling us every single day. We pray for your Spirit to 
lead us each step of this New Year.” 

 

 Thank you and may God fill our beautiful Village with 
His continued blessings! 

 

 

  
  
Gratefully, 

Anita 
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“Tidbits” from Gail Stucker,  

Director of  

Community Life Services 

Dear Village Residents: 

January 2023 is here! It’s hard to believe, but it really is.  

Community Life Services (Activities) is looking forward to a great year. We are planning some 
special events and outings that we hope will be inviting. 

Be sure to check over the calendar and sign up as soon as possible for anything that you would like 
to participate in for the month of January . There are several opportunities to eat out.  This is the 
season for eagle watching so we will be making some trips out to look for some.  

Penguin Awareness Day is in January. This is your chance to dress like a penguin and attend a 
Penguin Party! 

 

 

 

 

Happy Hour will be  “SNOW SOCIAL EVENT” 

 

 

The Harmon Family along with the “That Dalton Gang Band” will be performing at 
Hathaway Hall at Lewis & Clark College on January 14. Tickets are $20.  This has 
always been a great show to attend. Please sign up as soon as possible so we can re-
serve our seats.  

 

Have a great January! 

Gail Stucker, Director of Community Life Services  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be completely humble and gentle, 

be patient, bearing with one an-

other in love, 

Ephesians 4:2 

Anony Moose 
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Christmas Dinner! 



SPIRITUAL WELLNESS 

A message from  

Jackie Havis, Chaplain 

In Memory, 
 

Richard Draper - Resident 

Harry Hill - Resident   

Don Horney - Resident 

Jane Kodros - Former Resident 

Alex Maguire, Step Brother to Molly Novack - Employee   
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Vesper Service Leaders for January 
 

January 1-Chaplain Jackie and Betsy Arnold on piano 

January 8-Pastor Faye Edmiaston and Joyce Anders on piano 

January 15-Pastor Alan Abert with Joyce Anders on piano 

January 22-Pastor Jay Hanscom and Betsy Arnold on piano 

January 30-Hymn Sing with Pastor Jackie and Gail Stucker on piano.  

Donations for 

The Ukraine. 

Thank you  

Asbury Village. 



HAPPY NEW YEARS 
2023 




